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Fall 2020 Roadmap
We know that families are trying to prepare for the upcoming school year. To assist 

with that planning process, the Boys & Girls Clubs of South Central Kansas has put 

together a roadmap for providing services. These guidelines & considerations are 

based on the best available public health data at this time & are subject to changes 

& updates.

Additional information regarding new enrollment processes will be sent out by July 

31st.

We will never change WHAT we do, sometimes we just have to change HOW we get 

it done.
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